
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have finally made it to the end of term! Thank you for all your support this 
term. The school has come a long way on our journey this year so far and we are 
looking forward to moving even further forward next term. 
 

This week 

• Staff have completed assessments and inputted data into our online system. 
• Staff took part in a wonderful staff meeting about wellbeing with lots of tips for 

looking after ourselves in a busy world. 
• We enjoyed two Spring Assemblies well done to the Year 1 staff and children 

who put together two wonderful performances. 
 
Next Term 

• Reading sessions will move to Tuesday mornings at 8.50am. 
• We will be interviewing for a new lunchtime supervisor. 
• Staff will be holding pupil progress meetings during the first week to review the 

progress children have made. 
• We will be taking part in the Leicester Children’s Holidays colour dash on Friday 

28th April. 
• Teach Rex will be coming into school for an exciting event. 
• Year 2 SATs will happen in the middle of May. 
 
Wishing you all a very restful Easter holiday. I hope you can enjoy time with your 
families and hopefully some improved spring weather. We will see you back at 
school on Monday 17th April. 
 
Happy Easter 
Mrs Coplin 
 
 


